
Our Board of Directors met this month in person and online to
discuss a number of important items including regulatory
compliance, operational considerations, and the
Cosmetologists Unite event planning process with the
Cosmetology Association of Nova Scotia. Cosmetologists
across the region are invited to participate. More details to
follow.

The Board also received information on the ongoing
inspections in various counties across the province.
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November Board Meeting and
Provincial Inspections

The Cosmetology Associations of New
Brunswick and Nova Scotia are uniting to

host a one-of-a-kind Atlantic
cosmetology celebration with classes

and professional development,
competitions, vendors, and more!

Mark your calendars and stay tuned for
more information!

Important  Reminders:
1: Following the decision of the May, 2022 AGM, aestheticians and licensed
aesthetic instructors who are offering eyelash enhancement services must
apply for their licenses before December 31st 2022. 

2: As of June 1, 2023 you will only have 30 days - not 90 days - to make
your license renewal payment without incurring penalties.



Our Association represents a community of practitioners
and we are committed to nurturing connection among our
membership. We offer members the opportunity to
interact on our members-only Facebook group where you
can post information about jobs, equipment sales, chair
rental or other opportunities within your businesses.

We also have a page on our website dedicated to sharing
job postings and other career opportunities.

Simply email the information to our office at
generalinfo@canb.ca and it will be posted on the website.

CANB's executives met with the president of the
Optometrists Association of New Brunswick to
coordinate our efforts to support our clients and their
patients' overall eye health.

The meeting was positive and the optometrists
expressed appreciation for our regulated profession.
They wanted to encourage eye lash technicians to
continue to promote good eye health and hygiene
including regular cleansing of the eye area.

The optometrists were also excited about the
opportunity to host an educational session for our
members - stay tuned for details!

Eye health: partnering with
the Optometrists of NB
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Our office will be closed for the holidays from December 23 at 12pm until January 3, 2023. If you
have questions before or after this date, please reach out!

Call: (506) 458-8087 Toll Free: 1 (800) 561-8087 (NB Only) Email: generalinfo@canb.ca

Job postings, sales, and other
community announcements

Holiday office hours:

See current job listings

mailto:generalinfo@canb.ca
https://canb.ca/en/member-benefits/head-hunters

